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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Chairman Clark
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 9:23 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket #20190071-WS

Good morning, 
 
Please place in Docket No. 20190071. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413‐6004 
 
 
 

From: Paul Fore [mailto:papfore@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 09, 2020 7:25 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner 
Brown; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Docket #20190071-WS 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
  
Once again, I write to implore you to vote “NO” or to at least consider a reasonable rate increase in 
this matter. I have previously mailed and emailed my objections to any considerations of the 
proposed 300% rate increase. My husband and I have also mailed a letter with more in-depth 
objections to this proposal. We both feel that any unreasonable increase would force us to seriously 
consider relocation from Florida. Since we have established ourselves here in this area with health 
professionals and friends, we wish to remain here. Florida has become our home. However, to be 
caught up in such a tangle of irresponsibility of someone else’s mismanagement and held 
accountable for such action is outrageous! We are on a fixed income and have learned to live as such 
and are accountable for our own debts and responsibilities. We also know to be prepared for the 
future to some degree. But we do not expect to have to be accountable for someone else’s 
incompetence. I simply ask that you keep this in mind when this case comes up.  
  
Thank you again for your time and consideration, 
  
Patricia Fore 
Owner 
Fawn Ridge (Deer Creek UDI, Phase II) 
42759 Highway 27 
Davenport, FL 22827 




